## **Allison Spani**

From: Shanna Kuhlemier

Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 8:25 AM

To: Allison Spani

**Subject:** FW: Comment for tonight's board meeting

Shanna D. Kuhlemier, CMC District Clerk/Assistant to the General Manager



P: 530-582-3980 www.tdpud.org

At The Truckee Donner PUD, we believe in:

Safety — Safety is our way of life!

Communication — Send and receive

Integrity — Honest and ethical!

Accountability — Own it!

Timeliness — Meet our goals and commitments!

Work Life Balance — Work hard, play hard!

This electronic message contains information from the Truckee Donner Public Utility District which is intended to be sent to the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error please reply to my e-mail.

From: Tanya Africa [mailto:africaintruckee@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 10:50 AM

To: Shanna Kuhlemier

Subject: Re: Comment for tonight's board meeting

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the Truckee Donner PUD. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

(Also, I think you're doing a great job and the hit piece in Moonshine Ink was absurd, shoddy journalism.)

On Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 10:47 AM Shanna Kuhlemier <shannakuhlemier@tdpud.org> wrote:

Tanya,

Thank you for your comments. I will ensure they are included in tonight's meeting.

Shanna D. Kuhlemier, CMC

District Clerk/Assistant to the General Manager



11570 Donner Pass Road

Truckee, CA 96161

P: 530-582-3980

www.tdpud.org

At The Truckee Donner PUD, we believe in:

Safety - Safety is our way of life!

Communication - Send and receive

**Integrity** – Honest and ethical!

Accountability - Own it!

**Timeliness** – Meet our goals and commitments!

Work Life Balance – Work hard, play hard!

This electronic message contains information from the Truckee Donner Public Utility District which is intended to be sent to the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying or distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error please reply to my e-mail.

From: Tanya Africa [mailto:africaintruckee@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 10:40 AM

To: Shanna Kuhlemier

Subject: Comment for tonight's board meeting

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the Truckee Donner PUD. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi! I hope I'm not too late.

I just wanted to voice my support for the excellent job the current PUD Board is doing and their choice of Bryan Wright as the new GM. I appreciate the speedy and thoughtful process they've used to identify the best candidate for our community.

Bryan is a great choice! The 72% approval rating the PUD received in their community survey is a reflection of the work Bryan has done including extensive public outreach to inform the PUD's new strategic plan.

I believe the PUD shares my passion for moving our community to sustainable and renewable energy sources and I trust Bryan to manage this complex and exciting transition.

Best,

Tanya Africa

10144 High St, Truckee, CA 96161